
April 9th, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Chair Anielski, Vice Chair Hambley, Ranking Member Holmes and Members of the House State 
and Local Government Committee: 
 
My name is Brianne Bucher and I go to Woodlands Intermediate School in Huron, Ohio. I am 
writing this letter to support House Bill 539 that would make the Labrador Retriever the state 
dog of Ohio. I am good friends with Brynne Hartley who first had the idea of making the lab our 
state dog. I’ve been to her house many times and she has a black lab herself who is very 
friendly and well behaved.  (Unlike my Miniature Golden-doodle.) Labs are wonderful dogs and 
They’re great for hunting. The owner will get lots of exercise with this breed of dog. They love to 
take walks and would enjoy a game of fetch. They can be hyper, but that’s normal for almost 
any dog. These are the different kinds of Labradors… 
 
There are… 
Yellow Labs 
Fox Red Labs 
Fawn Labs 
Black Labs 
Chocolate Labs 
              And...  
Silver Labs 
Now that’s a lot of Labs to choose from!  
I hope that this letter gives you a bit of an urge to let the bill pass. 
 
           
Thank you. 
 
Brianne Bucher 
Huron, Ohio 


